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PR#75  

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Statement from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade 

and Immigration 

 
Belmopan. January 7, 2021. 7:50 a.m. 
 
The Government of Belize condemns the brazen attempt to interrupt the 
constitutional order in the United States of America which occurred on 
January 6, 2021. 
 
The Government calls on the authorities to ensure a peaceful and lawful 
transfer of power as constitutionally mandated and which reflects the will of 
the people freely expressed in free and fair elections. 
 
Belize welcomes the Biden-Harris Administration and looks forward to a 
continued strong and constructive working relationship with the United 
States of America. 
 
Ends 
 


